PSA WEAR MASKS, STAY SAFE -update

The Chippewa Cree Tribe is currently experiencing increased cases of Covid-19 coronavirus and others are reported in Hill County. CASES ARE ON THE RISE DAILY AND THE SPREAD IS GETTING CLOSER.
The Fort Belknap Indian Community has been fortunate so far in keeping the COVID-19 coronavirus away. The Fort Belknap Indian Community Council wants to remind everyone that the EMERGENCY ORDERS previously issued are STILL IN PLACE: Resolutions and other PSAs are posted on the Fort Belknap website ftbelknap.org            
STAY AT HOME travel only when necessary for food, medical needs, work or other essential 
     Travel

STAY AT HOME if you feel sick unless you have to travel for food or medical 
     appointments.

TRAVEL BAN do not travel to COVID-19 hot spots.
QUARANTINE 14 days if you are sick, if you test positive, if you had emergent travel out of 
      area

SOCIAL DISTANCE keep a distance of 6FT between you and others.
WEAR MASKS in public at all times to protect yourself and others.
WASH YOUR HANDS for 20 seconds. 
FOLLOW THE 10 pm CURFEW 
PLEASE TELL FAMILY/FRIENDS LIVING OFF-RESERVATION to STAY HOME and
     DO NOT travel to Fort Belknap & BE SAFE. 
           
WALK-IN TESTING IS AVAILABLE anytime upon request at IHS or PHN office.

DRIVE THRU TESTING IS AVAILABLE AT THE AGENCY every Monday and Wednesday of the week, and AT HAYS and LODGEPOLE every Thursday of the week.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Call IHS 406-353-3100 or PHN 406-353-2525 for dates and times.

PLEASE CONTINUE TO HELP US KEEP OUR ELDERLY, OUR VULNERABLE PEOPLE AND EVERYONE AT FORT BELKNAP SAFE AND HEALTHY. WEAR MASKS.  FOLLOW SAFETY MEASURES IN PLACE SO WE CAN ALL STAY SAFE.                                                         07/09/2020                                             
